
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

SPORTS DAY  

 

This year, our Sports Day will take place for all children in Years 1-6 on Thursday 20th June. We 
will run the day as 2 sessions.  
 
Session 1: 9.00am – 11.30pm This session will consist of a carousel of events in house teams 
within each class. 
Session 2: 1.30pm-3pm This session will be individual running races. 

 

Parents/carers are welcome to come to the morning session and/or the afternoon session. Parents 
must vacate the school site between sessions in order to allow the children to have lunch.  Once 
the races have been completed in the afternoon the children will go back to classrooms to be 
collected from their usual exit and parents and carers must exit the school as normal.  

To help the event run smoothly and for everyone’s safety:  

 
● Access will only be granted by the sports field gate for the duration of the sessions. 

No access will be granted via the main school entrance or the quiet playground gate  

● Please remain on the playground/field at all times and do not enter the main school building - 

you will be able to move around to follow your child/children.  

● Please ensure younger siblings/toddlers remain with you at all times. No one is allowed on any 

trim trails.  

● The staff are responsible for the athletes and the athletes know they need to stay in their groups 
with their staff  

● You are more than welcome to take photos of the activities and events from the spectator’s area, 

but please do not post on social media if it has other children in it.  

● At the end of the morning activities, please make your way to the field gate exit. 

● At the end of the afternoon races, please remain on the field until the athletes return to their 
classes with the staff. Then walk to the usual ‘end of the day’ location to collect your athlete. We 
will send the children out to you as soon as it is physically possible! Your support with this is much 
appreciated and it should be a really fun day for everyone. 

 

Children will wear their PE kit with a coloured t-shirt denoting their House Colour: 

Air: Yellow 

Fire:  Red 

Water: Blue 

Earth: Green  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure your child attends school in their full PE kit on 20th June, including 
trainers and a water bottle. 

 

No vest or cropped tops, please. If you’re not sure which House your child is in, please do ask your 
child’s teacher. Your child may also need sun cream and a sun hat if the weather is warm 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Lucinda Bayliss 

PE Lead. 

 

 


